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Cousins, 
Due to popular demand, we will have a Taylor Triangle reunion in Dyersburg, TN, on June 19th 
2010.  Please mark your calendars.  It will be at the Dyersburg Activity Center where we met 
last time.  Roxanne Gibbons and Dan Garrett have graciously volunteered to help.  I do hope 
you join us.  Pass this along to other cousins. 
 
While there will be many from Robert and Israel’s branches, I’ve already received indication 

that James, Noah, and Isabella will be represented.  It is likely Viney will be represented.  
Hopefully, George’s descendants will also be there. 
 
I will be staying at the Holiday Inn Express, so it will be an unofficial headquarters for the out-
of-towners.  Locals are welcome to join us as well.  We will be getting together there informally 
at times throughout the weekend.  Many will arrive on Friday and leave on Sunday.  I will arrive 
earlier.  The nearest airport is Memphis (1 ½ hours).  Nashville (2 ½ hours) is also a possibility.  
 
I’ve negotiated a group rate with the hotel.  Just call 731-286-1021 and say that you are with the 
Taylor reunion in June 2010.  The price is $85 for a standard and $95 for a king or double.  Be 
sure you mention you are with the Taylor Reunion.  That way you not only get the special rate, 
you get counted in the group rooms for the reunion. 
 
Pat Blalock and Roxanne Gibbons want to do a cookbook of Taylor family recipes.   Please 
participate by sending one or more of your favorites to: 
Pat Blalock 
5082 Bruceville Slab Road 
Friendship, TN  38034 
 
I will send out a reminder announcement by mail in March.  If you have an email address and 
did not get my email announcement, please send me your updated email address to 
miller@wwtaylor.org. 
 
I have updated our family Web site (www.wwtaylor.org) with the announcement and the first 
version of the Dyer 2010 reunion page.  I will update this page as events change and more 
information becomes available.  Check back regularly to see the latest. 
 
Put this on your calendar and make reservations. 
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